
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 To protect all Club Members, Officials and associates of Trent Valley Kart Club, the Club will not tolerate any form  

 of abuse or harassment made against any individual on any Social Media Network (such as Facebook, Twitter, chat 

 rooms, forums etc).  Any dialog thought to be inappropriate will be reviewed by the Club’s Board of Directors and  

 further actions may be taken (including rescinding of TVKC membership). 

 

 This does not in any way prevent you from having your say.  Constructive and sensible comments in relation to the  

 Club are always welcomed and should be directed directly to TVKC’s Club Secretary, Clare Mills at clare@tvkc.co.uk  
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